\VDOT

Virginia Department of Transportation

CONTACT: Kyle Gibson

Media inquiries 804-586-4455

vdotrva@vdot.virginia.gov

Traffic Alert

VirginiaDOT.org

August 1, 2022

SECTION OF ROUTE 58/15 BUSINESS TO CLOSE DAILY FOR UTILITY WORK IN
TOWN OF CLARKSVILLE
Traffic impacts mainly for westbound traffic entering town

CLARKSVILLE, Va. — Starting Monday,
August 8, the Virginia Department of
Transportation (VDOT) and the Town of
Clarksville will close Route 58/15 Business
(Virginia Avenue) between Highway Fifteen
(Route 15) over the Roanoke River and
Second Street (Route 1104) daily from 5
a.m. to 5 p.m. for water intake work.

Weather permitting, work is expected to be
complete by Friday, August 12.

Westbound traffic needing to access
Clarksville should follow Clarksville Bypass
(Route 58) west to College Street (Route 15)
back into Clarksville.
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The closure should provide minimum traffic impacts for eastbound traffic entering Clarksville.

Anyone with questions about the project can call VDOT’s customer service center at 800-FOR-

ROAD (800-367-7623).

For the latest real-time traffic information or road conditions, call 511 or visit

http://www.511virginia.org.




